

May 9, 2018

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

**Riverside Division** 

From: Ward Beyermann, Chair, Executive Committee College of Natural and Agricultural Science

Re: Systemwide Review: Proposed Presidential Policy on Disclosure of Financial Interests and Management of COI in Private Sponsors of Research and Revised

APM-028

The CNAS Executive Committee discussed the Proposed Presidential Policy on Disclosure of Financial Interests and Management of COI in Private Sponsors of Research and Revised APM-028 at its May 9 meeting. Several members on the committee commented on the importance of having proper documentation in these circumstances, and they felt the reestablishment of the former review process is added safeguard. We saw no negative aspects and support the proposed changes.

Yours sincerely,

Ward Beyermann, Chair

Ward Beyerm

**CNAS Executive Committee**